
Hi All, 
 

Competitions 2025 
 
Earlier in the season, clubs were asked for their opinions on thoughts within the executive. I would 
refer you all to the 28th May,  which can be found under "older news" on the 2nd of three lines at the 
bottom of the home page on the website. It is not too late for your club to reply and I would clarify 
that point 7 only refers to the one competition. 
 
In our bid to get earlier dates from Bowls England, I would advise you that a first draft has been 
received, although there are some provisos, which means we will hold back on its publication at the 
moment. I am attending a meeting during Leamington, which I am hopeful will produce clarification 
and the rest of the dates. 
 
Regards, 
 
Martin & Ann 

 


